
                       

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

      Tuesday, September 6, 2022 
 

 
 

• Junior High Student Council will have their first meeting tomorrow, Wednesday, at 7:10 
AM in room 235. All 7th and 8th graders who are looking to be involved in student government 
are encouraged to attend. We will be nominating our class officers and are looking for several 
new leaders. 

 

• Attention Junior High Boys’ Soccer: There will be a mandatory signup meeting tomorrow 
9/7 directly after school in Room 235. Please see Mr. Birnbaum if you have any questions.  

 

• FALL 2022 DRIVER EDUCATION enrollment is Wednesday 9/7 – Friday 9/9. Enrollment 
forms are available on the BHS website and at the Attendance Office. There are two options 
available for the Fall 2022 session: Lessons through Fitzgerald Driving School & 
Parent/Guardian teaching.  More information is available on the enrollment forms. Please see 
Mrs. Michele in Attendance with any questions. Enrollment is limited and based on age.  


